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Tuesday 12th February, 2019 

 
Year 3 and 4 Kianinny Camp (Stage 2) 

Thursday 2nd May - Friday 3rd May, 2019  
 

Dear Parents/Grandparents/Caregivers, 
 
This year Stage 2 students will be taking part in a team building camp at Kianinny. The cost of this excursion 
is $180. The 1-night, 2-day excursion in Week 1 Term 2 will offer students the opportunity to engage in 
outstanding outdoor activities in a fun and safe environment. 

We require families to pay in two instalments. The first instalment (deposit) of $100 is due on Friday, 
March 8, 2019 (Week 6, Term 1). The final balance off $80 will be due no later than Friday April 5 (Week 
10, Term 1). 

 
This money covers accommodation, all 6 recreational activities, 5 meals/snacks and bus travel. 
Activities will include: 

- Flying Fox 
- Archery 
- Team Rescue 
- Sensory Course 
- Canoeing 
- Rec Choice (Mini Golf, Swimming Pool, Basketball, Volleyball, Rock Climbing Wall, etc.)  

 
Students will lodge at the Kianinny Bush Cottages for the duration of their stay. A detailed itinerary will 
be distributed to all students closer to the event. If you have any further questions please contact your 
child's teacher or Mr Kirk (Years 3-6 Assistant Principal).  
 
This excursion is sure to be a memorable and important part of a student's primary education. It is 
encouraged that all students attend. If your child is apprehensive about attending the excursion, please 
contact your child's teacher so they work with you on encouraging your child to participate.  

 
Payment for this excursion will be non-refundable. If a child is pulled out by their parent (i.e. for illness, 
moving, non-payments) or the school (i.e. for non-payment, student Behaviour Code not being complied 
with), all monies will be forfeited unless a student on the waitlist can fill your child’s position or the school 
does not lose money as a result of the change (i.e. final numbers have not been submitted yet). If payment 
is an issue for your family, please contact the school office to discuss alternative options. 
 

Regards 
Mr Ben Kirk 
3-6 Assistance Principal 



 

 

 
2019 Year 3 and 4 Kianinny Camp 

 

Please return this note and first instalment of $100 (deposit} to the office 
by Friday, March 8 2019 (Week 6, Term 1) 

 
 
Dear Mr Kirk, 

I give permission for my child __________________________________________ of class_______ to 
attend the Stage 2 Kianinny Excursion. I understand payment for this event is $180. Payment can be made 
and permission given in a number of different ways. I understand that should my child not attend the 
excursion for whatever reason, their payment will be forfeited if a child cannot take their place or final 
numbers have been submitted. 

□ Payment via school website (click on Make a Payment at the top) fill in all green asterisks and 'tick'     
Excursions under Payment Option. Use the payment description 'Stage 2 (Year 3 and 4) Kianinny Excursion. 

□ Payment in envelope to office with permission note. 

□ EFTPOS payment in person at the office with permission note. 

 

Parent/Caregiver Name: _________________________________________________________________  

Signed:_________________________________________________Date:__________________________ 

Emergency ph:_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 


